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Question 1: We will need some clarification on the 8" tall "KINGMAN" letter design specification, please. 
The sign specification detail on pg. 51 of the packet states the use of "LED flex neon red" in an 8" tall 
letter can that is 5" deep. However, due to the stroke of the letters, it is not possible to securely attach 
flex neon into the can at this depth. The minimum can depth will need to be 3" deep in order to use the 
flex neon product and we can increase this to 4" to be flush with the face of the logo if we use standard 
neon tube lighting. Please provide clarification at your earliest opportunity. 
 
Answer 1: The drawings in the RFP were provided for bidding purposes. Once the contract is awarded 
any changes should be included in shop drawings submitted by the winning contractor. The City of 
Kingman will address these changes at that time as long as the overall theme, materials, and cost are 
not changed.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RESPONSES TO PROPOSER QUESTIONS 
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